
Invitation for Bids 

The Dunklin R-5 School District is accepting bids on April 2, 2019 at or 

before 2:00 p.m., local time from interested parties to provide a new Bus 

Barn Facility.  Bid packages will be available on or after 1:00 pm on March 

11, 2019, and may be obtained from Custom Blueprint & Supply, 1632 

South Broadway, St. Louis, Missouri, phone 314.231.4400, upon payment 

of a refundable fee of $250.00 per set.  Electronic copies can be sent upon 

payment of a refundable fee of $250.00.  For directions, please call Emily 

Spindler at FGM Architects at 314-439-1601.  Please call ahead to order 

printed sets. A mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held on March 18, 2019, 

at 1:00 pm at Dunklin R-5 Central Office located at 497 Joachim Ave. 

Herculaneum, MO 63048… 

 

 

 


